Congratulations

Your Choice

You’ve been planning your wedding in your
mind since you were a little girl. You finally
met the man of your dreams and you are ready
to tie the knot. Now you have to plan your
wedding; setting budgets, finding a venue,
making decisions on who to invite, what kind
of flowers to have, finding the perfect dress,
trying out different caterers, dealing with your
future in-laws, the list goes on and on... And
then there’s the wedding photography; the one
thing you have left to help you remember your
emotions, events and details after the food has
been devoured, the band has played, the flowers
have withered and the guests have gone home.
You soon come to find out that wedding
photography prices vary widely. Wedding
Photography Prices and Packages will be one
of the major expenses in your wedding. You
want to be sure that you are getting the most
value for your money. As you can imagine,
everyone has different wedding photography
needs, so prices will be very specific to your
situation.

This is why I offer 3 different packages to
choose from that will save you time and money.
Of course I also offer additional services and
add ons, if your needs are not met with my
packages, you can pick a la carte and create
your own package.
In order to determine that we are the right
match, I’d like to set up a meeting and discuss
your needs prior, find out what your
expectations are and even getting to know you
on a more personal level.
In addition I also offer Engagement and Save
The Date Sessions, this allows you to be more
comfortable with the Photographer at your
wedding. It will help to get the most memorable
images of you, your wedding and to ensure that
you made the right decision hiring me as your
wedding photographer.

Thank you
For considering my services on this special
occasion in your life and trusting me to record
your once in a lifetime memories for the future.
I take great pride in my work which reflects in
style with passion and class.

